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Clive M. Stott 

Sincerely, 

Thank you. 

Can you please advise what progress has been made with this matter. Earlier correspondence indicates Mr Schaap 
was going to clarify the situation for me. 

I am writing in relation to the attached letter from Mr. Mollison on behalf of the Director. 

Good afternoon EPA, 

From
Sent: Monday, 6 October 2014 3:36 PM 
To: EPA Enquiries (Environment) 
Subject: Progress enquiry 

Clive M. Stott 

Sincerely, 

Thank you. 

Would you be so kind to let me know what the score is? 
I have not had a reply on this one. 

Good afternoon EPA, 

From: 
Sent: Thursday, 23 October 2014 4:25 PM 
To: EPA Enquiries (Environment) 
Subject: FW: Progress enquiry 

Yours sincerely, 
EPA Enquires 

Thank you for your query. Unfortunately, there has been no further progress in clarifying issues around the 
regulation of open burning as referred to in previous correspondence to you from the Director. It is still the 
intention to seek that clarification but at this stage the EPA Division does not have a timeframe for when we might 
achieve that. 

Dear Mr Stott 

EPA Enquiries {Environment) <EPAEnquiries@environment.tas.gov.au> 
Friday, 24 October 2014 9:44 AM 

Progress enquiry - Response 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
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